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Comments: Hi, I'm an Oregonian. I'm worried that the president's directives will push the Forest Service to pursue

a more timber-friendly amendment to the Northwest Forest Plan, particularly if the agency is acting under

Trump's order to circumvent endangered species assessments ahead of timber sales. I'm writing to express my

concern and importance of endangered species assessments and strong science-based protection. Nothing is

more valuable than the health of our people and natural environment. Thank you.

 

 


